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I received a nice surprise at the TNA 
Board Business Meeting during the 
annual Convention. It was voted that 
we continue with the TNA News in full 
color. Of course I had no objection to 
this opportunity. “People photos” look a 
lot nicer and numismatic items deserve to be viewed in 
color. “A picture is worth a thousand words” certainly 
applies in a publication such as ours.

This issue features our annual coverage of the TNA 
Convention and Show and required extra pages to 
cover all the show activity. Doug and Mary Davis 
went the extra mile in producing this show as noted 
by President Mike Grant in his column on page 2. 
Debbie Williams had an extensive lineup of exhibits 
and our Book Auction was overflowing with material. 
After taking a few photos on the bourse floor it was 
time to head over to the morning Youth Auction. I 
couldn’t believe it when I walked in. The place was 
packed. We had to hustle up additional chairs and 
we still had people standing. Chairman, Frank Schick, 
and auctioneer, Charlie Mead, were all smiles. The 
afternoon group was not quite so big, but they made 
up for it in enthusiasm with spirited bidding.

Heading back out to the front registration I could 
see that Patricia Mann was welcoming attendees and 
helping them with registration, making sure they knew 
about TNA membership. As a result, we now have 
many new members.

As I roamed the bourse floor I came across two young 
men set up at our Coin Dealers of the Future tables. 
I understand they did very well and plan to return 
next year. I got to meet new dealers and see old 
acquaintances - always a great experience.

Our Awards Ceremony on Saturday was a good time. I 
had the good fortune to present three of the literary 
awards to those attending. Our Kalvert K. Tidwell 
Award winner, Mark Benvenuto, lives out of state, 
however, he has already received his award via USPS.

We have plenty of items in this issue for our readers to 
peruse and hope you enjoy this edition.

It’s time to get this color edition to the printer.

Until next time,
Ron Kersey
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We want to publish your educational articles and club news 
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tnanews@sbcglobal.net
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I want to tell everyone what a great show we just had. My 
hat is off to Doug and Mary Davis for a spectacular show. 
We had more dealers than we have had in years with more 

national dealers coming to be in our show. The room was set up 
very professionally and our volunteers had everything ready by 
10:30 Thursday morning: a new record. Doug is even thinking 
of letting the dealers in earlier next year. He arranged the room 
so we had more visibility with the public and had isles wide 
enough to get down without knocking someone over, this 
worked well as we had several handicapped persons attending. 
Doug ran a lot of advertising this year and it paid off; we had 
more people through the door than ever. 

Thank you to all the volunteers that helped make our show 
possible: the set up and take down crews and everyone that 
helped plan and work during the show. I just want you to know 
we could not put on a show like this without you.

We had tables set up for young dealers this year and this worked 
so well I think we might have set a trend. This event is one of 
our most popular events. We had an overf low crowd for the 
first session. I was able to look in on the auctions and both 
sessions were filled with enthusiasm again this year. The Boy 
Scouts were with us again this year and were working on their 
collecting badges. I saw several of the kids walking around 
the show; we are very glad to have them. Our educational 
seminars were well attended and covered some items that are 
very important - how to photograph coins and listing coins on 
eBay, I personally cannot do either.

We had a very successful raff le with Heritage Auction Galleries 
donating the five gold coins for the raff le. A big “thank you” to 
Heritage for helping us again this year.

I also want to thank Spink Auction House for conducting one 
of the best auctions I have seen. These people do know how to 
run an auction and it was so large this year that we had three 
sessions. I look forward to working with them again next year. 

Our front desk really went all out to make sure the public knew 
about joining the TNA. We signed up over 80 people and one 
of our volunteers (Trish Mann) signed up over 50 of those. 
Congratulations and thank you to everyone that worked on 
this.

I read some reviews of our show on the Internet from dealers 
that attended and they all spoke very highly of our show and 
reported they would be back next year and invited others to 
come also. Word of mouth is the best form of advertising and it 
is great to see national dealers talking about our show in such 
a positive way. Again, congratulations to everyone that helped 
put the show on and make it a success.

Sincerely,
Mike Grant - President Member
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